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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Dear Bill 

Karlyn Chettleburgh 
Wednesday, 2 May 2012 5:40 PM 
Kingswell, Bill 
Geppert, Leanne 
The Park review 
The Park Review Final 300412.docx 

Please see attached report that Helen Doyle and myself prepared regarding The Park review. 
A draft was provided to Will Brennan, Mark Keiran and Leanne Geppert on 24th April to ensure the report did not 
contain any factual inaccuracies. Feedback received has bene incorporated into the report. 
Given that the request fro the review came from yourself, I felt that i should provide the review report to your self 
for consideration prior to forwarding to Ms Pam Lane. 

Kind regards, Karlyn 

( 

(_ 

Karlyn Chettleburgh 
Executive Director 
Mental Health and ATODS 
Gold Coast Health Service District 
Ph: 
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